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Friday 7
th
 July 2017 

Summer Menus Week 3 
All clubs will run next week except Mrs Brittaine’s Football – This is the last week for clubs this term. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our PTFA Summer Fayre on Sunday. We were lucky with the weather and were able to enjoy all the different 
stalls all afternoon. You must appreciate all the work that goes into organising such a successful event and I would like to thank all the members of 
the PTFA for giving up so much of their time on the run-up to the Fayre, for setting it up and for running stalls as well. The money raised will once 
again have a significant impact on all of the children; ICT resources and outdoor equipment will be purchased. Thank you Debbie Monk, Sharon 
Northrop, Vera Muldoon, Leigh Dennison, Dot Taylor, Kay Linsell and Emma Snow. You are TERRIFIC. 
 
As the weather has been so warm and the children are becoming more and more tired towards the end of term, we have been trying hard to 
remember our TERRIFIC value of being Respectful. This week the children have been learning about celebrating our differences and also being 
respectful with our school and belongings. Caroline Harding helped us to understand how we might act differently in the hall during collective 
worship than we would during PE or when we are having our lunch. 
 
SATS Results 
The Year 6 SATs (Standardised Assessment Tests) results were released this week but the validated data is not published until the Autumn term. 
However, we are extremely proud of how well our Year 6s have done; the children and the staff who have supported the Year 6 children should all 
be very proud of their achievements.  
 
Achievements from Home and School We had much to celebrate in assembly this morning;  
Home: Three children from Fitzwalter class received a special ‘Talent for Writing’ award in the post this week; Evie, Ruby R and Tom will each have 
their creative writing published in a special Young Writers’ Anthology later in the year. Molly was very proud of her Level 2 swimming certificate and 
Gracie has successfully completed her Grade 5 swimminig level. Jak has recently passed his Level 9 trampolining. Well done, you are all 
TERRIFIC.  
School: Well done the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award; Luke, Jessica B, Lilly, Tilda, Ruby T, Isabella O, Mitchell, 
Lucy Be and Ivy. The following children have all completed courses on Spellzone this week; Alfie C, Tristan, Ben, Bobby, Ruby C, Jak, Alfie P, 
Brandon, Jessica S, Lucy Ba, Evie Ruby T, Lucy Be, Freddie S, George, Roksana, Charley, Lottie, Scarlet T, Lewis, Sadie, Hannah Fi, Abbie and 
Oliver B. Well done to Charley, Freddie S and Will Mu for achieving their Silver Award for Building Learning Power. 10 children from Quickbury 
class took part in the rounders tournament at Leventhorpe school on Tuesday and came 2

nd
 in the competition. Well done Charley, George, Will Mu, 

Lottie, Hannah Fi, Alfie C, Tristan, Bobby, Lewis and Oscar P. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week:  children who have shown respect to others by saying something nice to them. 
Copeland: Vinnie is always polite and often say very kind things to his friends. 
Durrington: Oskar has tried very hard to be kind to everyone this week and has even offered to give them hugs to cheer them up. 
Fitzwalter: Lily-Mae always remembers to say nice things about her school friends and the teachers. 
Quickbury: Lottie was thrilled for Sadie when she told her her SATs results. Lottie gave her a big hug and said ‘well done’!  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Izzy B, who will be 6 years tomorrow and Lucy Be, who will celebrate her 6

th
 birthday next week.  

 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
Brittaine’s Got Talent 
 
Diary Dates 

 Monday 10
th

 July: Talent show heats Monday to Thursday 

 Friday 14
th

 July: End of year reports  

 Friday 14
th

 July: Team Assembly and Talent Show 9:30am 

 Tuesday 18
th

 July: Leaver’s Barbeque (Year 6 children only) 

 Thursday 20
th

 July: Leaver’s Assembly 9:30am 

 Thursday 20
th

 July; Term ends 2pm 

 Friday 21
st
 July: Non-pupil day 

                            

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 


